
 

 

SCC Meeting Minutes; Sept. 21, 2016 
________________________________________________ 
 
Attendess: 
 
2016-2017 SCC Meetings (tentative) at 5:00pm 
Sept., 21, Oct. 26, Nov. 16, Jan. 25, 2017, Feb. 15, March 15, April 19, May 17, 2017 
**All meeting fall on the 3rd Wednesday of the month except for Oct. and January due 
to UEA and delayed start after the holidays** 
 
Kens agenda items:   His biggest fear is drop off in the oval area.  Idea is to put cones 
in middle / close down the left lane 
 suggestions:  1.  close circle all together 
   2.  unlock gate on 1500 east 
   3.  recruit 6th graders — to help with the younger kids 
   4.  reminder of other drop off places 
 
Decision is to use cones and see how that goes.   
 
Volunteers in the school:  Unsupervised volunteer qualifications (not within eyesight of 
teacher) 1 page is needed to be filled out if people are interested in helping and it must 
be ok’d first.  HB 175. 
 
Parking place:  the principals parking place is now gone — as per Ken.  We will now 
have an employee of the week — great way to thank people publically.   
 
Set protocol for parent / teacher conflict — resolution — will have to be at a person by 
person basis, not able to have standard protocol at this time 
 
Bench:  will put it on next months agenda 
 
Wellness committee update:  asking about bringing science over to Uintah like other 
SLCC Charter — and other project based learning.  If we were able to come through 
with this commitment — it would help empower our teachers 
 
Please note — any agenda items you would like to add to the next meeting — please 
have to Weston by the Friday prior 
 
Nominations:   Weston Clark —  for chair nominated by Lori Brown 
   Jen Buck — secretary (hopefully she doesn't mind doing it again) 
   Jen Campbell Aoiki — vice chair 
 
PTA Update:  Sarah — newsletter will now be moving to a monthly publication, 
directory / membership can now be purchased online.  Deadline is Oct. 1, 2016.  T-
shirts — please buy by Oct. 20, will have orders put in by UEA 



 

 

*Marianne to send out email on directory info. 
*Halloween carnival 5-8pm on Friday Oct 28th,  
*Parade will be Monday Oct. 31st. — ideas were discussed on how to have parade 
move more timely — weaving though classrooms  
*Art Night — the 2 entities are combined again — funds are now controlled by PTA, 
money raised is to go for technology and arts  
 
SIC — have had 1 meeting; they reviewed the 2016-2017 plan 
 math 80% 
 language arts 80% 
 science 80% 


